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Public Service Commission - Proposed Rate Increase By Rocky Mountain Power

From:  "Ronald J. Creno"
To: <psc(@utah.gov>
Date: 1/28/2011 11:37 AM

Subject: Proposed Rate Increase By Rocky Mountain Power
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| read about the 13.7% increase in eleclric power rates proposed by Rocky Mountain Power in the January 28,
2011 edition of The Salt Lake Tribune. | am retired and on a fixed income. | have not had cost of living increase in
social security income in two years. Yet my eleclric power rates have increased last year and the year before.

While | understand that the cost of supplying power and maintaining equipment does go up; the cost
increase should not be born on the backs of people who can least afford it. Therefore, | ask that you
decline Rocky Mountain Power's proposal.

In lieu of 13.7% on residential customers, | think an increase of 3% is possible. | think industrial and commercial
users should pay more than residential users. | am very aware of how much power | use. | am on a budget and

use an equal pay plan. ! read my bill every month and follow the month over month trending in my use. | respect
this resource and | conserve usage when | can.

Thank you for your consideration,

Ronald J. Creno
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